Internet Committee Report — July 27, 2013

Submitted by: Cody Chapman

Scott Letterman stepped down as chairperson as of the June 2, 2013
Board meeting and was replaced by Cody Chapman.

Cody exchanged emails with Scott Letterman and CIiff Williamson
regarding PA website management. Cody will now handle updating
the PA Chapter’s portion of the website.

Added dates to the Jake Take Aim Trailer and Dart schedules.

In upcoming weeks, Cody would like to update State Leadership
Contacts and News Links on website.



